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City of 

Bellevue 

Transportation Commission  
Study Session 

7b 

 

 

DATE:  June 9, 2022 

TO:   Chair Marciante and Members of the Transportation Commission 

FROM:  Chris Iverson, PE, Senior Transportation Engineer, 425-452-6461 

   civerson@bellevuewa.gov 

SUBJECT: Curb Management – Comprehensive Plan Policy Amendments 

 

DIRECTION REQUESTED   

X Action  

 Discussion/Direction 

 Information 

  

 

Staff seeks Transportation Commission final approval of Transportation Element and 

Downtown Subarea Plan policy recommendations in support of curb management. 

INFORMATION 

Curb Management Policy – Final Transportation Commission Recommendation 

On April 28, the Transportation Commission reviewed and discussed staff recommendations for 

policy amendments to the Transportation Element and Downtown Subarea Plan that would 

augment the city’s curb management practices and programs. Comments received resulted in a 

draft recommendation, which was discussed on May 12. At the May 12 meeting, Commission 

reviewed a refined set of policies, discussed considerations, and advised tweaks to policy 

language. Attachment A documents the status of policy recommendations as discussed by 

Transportation Commission.  

At the Study Session on June 9, staff asks the Transportation Commission to approve 

preliminary Commission policy recommendations in Attachment A and to forward the policies 

to the Planning Commission for review in the context of the 2022 annual Comprehensive Plan 

Amendments.  
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NEXT STEPS 

Once policy recommendations are approved by Transportation Commission, the project team 

will bring recommendations to the Planning Commission to continue the policy amendment 

process. 

 

Staff is preparing for a future Planning Commission Study Session planned for June 22, 2022. 

The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing later in 2022 to receive comment on all 

2022 Comprehensive Plan Amendment recommendations. 

 

To maintain project schedule, draft policies must be approved by the Transportation 

Commission at this meeting. Please contact myself or Kevin McDonald prior to the June 9 

meeting if you have questions about policy recommendations.  

ATTACHMENTS 

A. Transportation Commission Policy Recommendation 

 


